
Adoptive Parents Conference follow-up  
session for Schools 

 

Building on the theme of this year’s Adoptive Parents 
Conference – Transforming the School Experience for 

Adopted and Looked After Children – we have arranged a 
follow up session for school staff. 

 
The session will provide you with the opportunity to evaluate 
your progress with planning for Looked After and Adopted 
Children, and to discuss any changes that may have been 

made. 
 
 

The details are as follows: 
 

Date: Tuesday 20 September 2016 
 

Time: 09:00 – 12:30 
 

Venue: Norwich Professional Development Centre 
144 Woodside Road 

Norwich 
NR7 9QL 

 
Who it is for: School staff that attended the  

Adoptive Parents Conference 
 

Spaces available: 50 
 

How to reserve your space: Please email 
hrld@norfolk.gov.uk to book your place 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. 
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